
From:   David Arft   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   August 15, 2007

Subject:   FCC File# 0226-EX-PL-2007
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

This license is no longer required.  Frequencies and methods being used fit within the limits of
non-licensed bands.

Please disregard this license application.

Thank You,

David Arft
Battelle Memorial Institute
Electronics & Avionics Systems
505 King Avenue,  4-2-008
Columbus, OH  43201
Ph: 614-424-6362
Fx: 614-458-6362


